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Alexander Announces DOT 
Funding for Winnfield 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – U.S. Rep. Rodney Alexander, R-Quitman, today announced 
that the Department of Transportation (DOT) will award a grant to Winnfield totaling 
$85,673 for the David G. Joyce Airport. 
 
The funding will be used to remove and bury a powerline that is an obstruction to the 
runway approach. 
 
“With this funding from the Department of Transportation, the Winnfield 
airport can make an adjustment that will enhance safety and efficiency,” 
Alexander said.  
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